
Claire Adams
Appleton
LD 118
Dear Congresspeople,
I am writing to express my support for LD118, which would extend eligibility for 
public campaign financing to candidates for sheriff and district attorney. This bill 
would allow law enforcement officials to run on their principles and the support of the
people, rather than relying on donations from wealthy interests.
Public funding ensures that elections are decided by ideas and service, not by the size 
of a candidate’s campaign war chest. I strongly urge you to support this bill, which 
would make our democracy more equitable and transparent for all.
Sincerely,


